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Club Meeting, Churchville Rec Center, October 13, 2005, 7PM.
Bring Something for Show and Tell

GENERAL CLUB NEWS...

President Steve Snyder opened the meeting of August 11 at
7:00 PM. The minutes are as follows:

 Plans were made for the Giant Scale Fly-In. Flying
would be in accord with IMAA
rules. Set up would be at 9:00AM with flying to start at
9:30AM. Steve would bring the hamburgers, hotdogs,
chips, drinks, etc. Bob Stieninger would take care of
mowing the tall grass while dan bowman would take
care of the regular mowing. Bill Kalb would monitor the
inspections. Bob Walker and Earl Harris would do the
cooking.

1.

Dan Bowman reports we have 70 members.
 

2.

If you have any questions regarding the minutes or contents
of this Newsletter please direct them to Achille Silvestri, Ph
410-838-6261 or e-mail axsilvestri@earthlink.net.
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Clark Woodring
Curtis Robin, Lewes RC  

 

John Kocon
Fanjet  

 

Milt Peacock
SNJ, Radio Control Modelers of Baltimore  

 

John T. Holbrook
Sukhoi, Sunday Flyers  

THE GREAT ANNUAL SWAN HARBOR RC
GIANT SCALE FLY-IN...

We held our annual Giant Scale Fly-In on September 10, 2005 at our flying field at the Swan Harbor
Farm. The event was held in accordance with International Miniature Aircraft Association (IMAA) rules.

It was a beautiful day for flying. About 30 airplanes were flown. This was somewhat less than the
previous year and can probably be attributed to the distractions of gasoline spikes, hurricane Katrina and
other on going flying events that day. None-the-less, the public turnout was equal to, or greater than, the
year before and is testament to the continued interest in RC modeling as a great spectator sport for the
whole family.

All types of planes were represented including warbirds, sport flyers and classic oldies. The crowds were
fed a wholesome menu of hotdogs, hamburgers and chips washed down with lots of sodas and natural
spring water. All pilots returned safely. No one could have wanted more.
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Jerry Dickerson
The Predator  

 

ABOUT SWAN HARBOR RC...
Swan Harbor RC meets the second Thursday of the month. 
During the flying season we meet at our flying field at Swan
Harbor.  In the latter part of the season, starting October, we
meet at the Churchville Rec Center on Glenville Road in
Churchville. The public is welcome to the meetings. To fly
with us at Swan Harbor take Oakington Road off US 40
(between Aberdeen and Havre de Grace) and follow the signs
for Swan Harbor Farm.  Be sure to have your 2005 AMA
membership because you need it to fly.  SWAN
HARBOR RC 2005 Membership Application is available
on line or additional information can be obtained from
Dan Bowman, 410-272-4251,  FLYERDCB@aol.com.  To

learn more about Swan Harbor RC (formerly MAOA); go to www.harfordvista.com/rcnews/  and click onto
January 2001  

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Oct 1, 2005 PGRC 14th Annual Openhouse Fly-in. Club Field. Charlie Gettier CD, Ph
410-974-4785, e-mail: gettierc@toad.net

Oct 13, 2005 Swan Harbor RC Club Meet, Churchville Rec Center, 7:00PM
Nov 5, 2005 Delaware RC Club Auction. Shue Middle School, Newark, DE. Sponsor:

DELAWARE RC. For info: Stanley Michacski Ph: 302-454-4591
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The Dead Stick Flyer newsletter is a communication of Swan Harbor RC. Every attempt is made to assure the accuracy of the information presented, but the Editor
cannot be responsible for errors or omissions. Content copyright ©2011 by Swan Harbor RC. Users may download and/or print some or all of the material on this site
solely for their own non-commercial use. Any other copying or redistribution or publication of any downloaded material is strictly prohibited without the express
written consent of the copyright owner. Editorial content provided by writers does not necessarily reflect the opinion of the Swan Harbor RC  which accepts no
responsibility for results of advice given by columnists or writers.

Copyright ©2002-2013 Swan Harbor RC. All rights reserved.
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